
WiMAX Forum Correspondence 
Service Provider Working Group 

1 of 1 

 
 
 
 

April 21, 2011 
 
 

To: Dr. Roger B Marks, r.b.marks@ieee.org Chair, IEEE802.16 Working Group 
 
Re: Follow-up Response to Liaison announcing Draft WiMAX Forum Machine to 
Machine Communications Requirement Spec. 
 
 Service Provider Working Group (SPWG) at the WiMAX Forum would like to thank IEEE802.16 
Working Group for the Liaison Statement (LS) dated 17th March 2011 on the subject of Follow-up 
Response to Liaison announcing Draft WiMAX Forum Machine to Machine Communications 
Requirement Spec. SPWG appreciate the offer to review and comment on your current System 
Requirement Documents on 802.16n and 802.16p. 
 
 System Requirement Documents had been made available to SPWG members for review. SPWG 
recognizes that these documents are under development and SPWG would be appreciated to review 
this again when the documents are completed. Meanwhile, SPWG has no comment at this time. 
 
Best regards 
 
Mr. Chungwoo Hwang, cwhwang@kt.com, SPWG Interim-Chair, WiMAX Forum 
 
cc: Mr. Declan Byrne, declan.byrne@wimaxforum.org, Smart Grid Working Group Interim-
Chair, WiMAX Forum 


